Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Board of Accountancy
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT on September 29, 2008, the Board of Accountancy has received the petition for declaratory statement from William J. Tarras, C.P.A., P.A. The petition seeks the agency’s opinion as to the applicability of Sections 473.302(7)(a) and (c) and 473.3205, Florida Statutes, as it applies to the petitioner.
The petition seeks the Board’s interpretation of Sections 473.302(7)(a) and (c) and 473.3205, Florida Statutes, and a determination of whether the statutes permit the payment of commissions or referral fees for certain non-attestation services.
A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Veloria Kelly, Division Director, Board of Accountancy, 240 N. W. 76th Dr., Suite A, Gainesville, Florida 32607.
